
From: Wayne Newton  
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 2:48 PM 
To: Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] McDonald's on floodplain 

  

Hi Anna, 

We live a long way away but often hike at Kilally because our son and his family live relatively 
close. 

I think the proposal to develop a McDonald's and plaza on the floodplain at Adelaide and 
Windermere is absurd from a flood management perspective and the fact commercial land, 
such as at Adelaide and Fanshawe, sits as vacant lots or derelict buildings. 

Here's hoping council rejects committee's recommendation and sides, wisely, with the staff 
report to reject this. 

Yours, 

Wayne Newton 

London, ON 
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